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 NEXT STAMMTISCH 

Venue: “CHESA”,  

Wednesday, 5th September, 2012 at 7 p.m.  

Join us for the Barbecue Buffet 

at the special price of Rs. 2800 net.  

Please make your reservation,  

latest by Sunday 2nd Sept.  

with Emil on 0772 4308003 or  

secretary.swisscircleSL@gmail.com 
The  outing to Negombo has been postponed to a  later date. 

Follow us on 

 

 

 

 

 

PREVIOUS STAMMTISCH  “CHESA”,   

Wednesday, 6th June, 2012  
More then 30 people turned up at CHESA, 

where the Swiss Ambassador joined us and we 

all enjoyed the very good food, the ambiance 

was great that evening, The Aperitif was of-

fered by the Swiss Circle to bid farewell to 

Franz Schneider from the Swiss Embassy who 

is transferred to Ukraine, to Philippe Beutler, 

Beatrice Rieben and Rosemary Samarasinghe 

going back to Switzerland to thank them for 

their contribution to the Swiss Circle. 

New Members: Marco Aeschiman, Consular 

Attache Swiss Embassy and  

Shamena Wickramasinghe  

SWISS NATIONAL DAY 2012 

A brilliantly sparkling event. This years Swiss National Day was attended by 100 members and guests. Among these 

we had the pleasure to welcome new members of the Swiss Circle, namely Fernando Sashi & Sevandhi, Meier Kurt & 

Michele, Sayakkarage Stanley & Nirmalee,  Wang-Kolb Elfriede, Coorey Pryanka & Shivan,  Karthigesapillai Chan-

dirakumarie,  Kartihigesapillai Sharmilan, Glauser Alexandre & Marianne, Jordan Jean-Michel & Ana,  Kleber Chris-

toph &Marcela, Niroshi Roessinger & Padmika Kahandawala, Wickremasinghe Shameena. 

Johannes welcomed everyone and thanked the Swiss Embassy for sponsoring the aperitif. Special thanks goes to the 

Management and staff of the Mount Lavinia Hotel under the Leadership of Anura Dewapura. Kurt Meier as acting 

Swiss Ambassador  addressed all guests and lead the children of the lampion procession to the bonfire on the beach 

and the beautiful firework sponsored by Mount Lavinia Hotel.  

A big “thank you” to Johannes, Emil and Sriyani for the perfect organization of this memorable event. All photos 

are on facebook and on our website.  Anybody who wants to order the photo’s can contact us. 

Hope to see you soon, Marilyn Wouters 
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